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Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our topic this half term ‘To Infinity and Beyond’, Year 5 will be visiting Winchester 

Science Centre and Planetarium on Tuesday 17th October 2023.  

During our visit, we will spend time within the centre where there are a number of ‘hands-

on’ activities for the children to experiment and explore. We will also be taking part in a 

workshop, where the children will be discovering all about forces and rocket ships.  These 

activities put science into a real life context and will support the learning taking place in the 

classroom.  In addition, we will visit the planetarium, where we will watch an interactive 

presenter-led show, and be able to explore space.  

The total cost of the trip is £17.10 per child, but the school is subsidising this amount at

£4.10 per child, so we are therefore asking you for a parental contribution of £13. 

Please complete and submit this form, together with the medical form. We will then need a 

payment of £13 by Tuesday 27th September. Please contact the school office if you need 

any assistance on how to do this. We can take a contactless payment in the school office.

The visit will take place during the normal school hours, travelling by coach, and we will 

return in time for the end of the school day.  Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch, unless 

they are entitled to free school meals, in which case we can provide this for them if you 

request this.

Please ensure your child has sensible shoes and is wearing full school uniform, as there will 

be other schools visiting on the same day. The children do not need to bring any money 

with them on the day. 

We are really looking forward to the day and providing the children with a fantastic learning 

opportunity. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher.

Yours sincerely, 

Abi Saunders            Catherine Mobey Brad Phillips Kelly Morris
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